£2 .. RE: Mariposa County Sheriff's Office Proposal
Anderson-Romero Jennifer

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2014 at 12:39 PM
To: 'Alex Velasco HT'

Yes, I did receive it.

The proposal is for the “Mariposa County Sheriff's Office Proposal” we are the “Maricopa County Attorney’s Office.” ©
From: Alex Velasco HT [mailto:a.velasco@hackingteam.com]

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 9:36 AM

To: Anderson-Romero Jennifer
Subject: Re: Mariposa County Sheriff's Office Proposal

Jennifer,

We sent the proposal did you receive it?
What records are you talking about?
Alex Velasco

Key Account Manager

Hacking Team

Milan Singapore Washington DC
www.hackingteam.com



